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Berne Choir Perform

The Berne-French Township High School
A Cappella Choir will present a concert at
3 p.m. Sunday afternoon, January 28 in
Founders Memorial Auditorium. This concert
is open to the publie without admission
charge. An offering will be received to help
defray expenses.

Dr. Freeman Burkhalter directs this out-
standing 84-voilce choir. Dr. Burkhalter has
previously been on campus directing the
Mennonite Men’s Chorus.

Second Semester Opens

Reglstration for second semester classes
begins Monday, Jamn. 22, with classes be-
ginning Wednesday morning. In addition to a
great variety of daytime classes, the fol-
lowing evening courses will be offered on
Monday at 7 p.m.:

The Gospel of John (NT 3232) -2 Hours
Dr. F. Simpson

Pastoral Seminar (PT 412) - 2 Hours
Mr. Ranes

School Crafts (Ed 412) - 2 Hours
Miss Schumacher

U. S. History (8S302) - 3 Hours
Mr. Gallagher

Survey of Broadcasting (Sp 243) - 3 Hours
Mr. Hoatson

Ministry of Music (Mu 384) - 2 Hours
Mr. I. Gerig

Hymnology (Mu 476) - 2 Hours
Mr. Elmer

The following evening courses will be
offered on Thursday at 7 p.m.:
The Acts of the Apostles (NT 232) -2 Hours
Mr. Klopfenstein
Hebrews (NT 434) - 2 Hours
Dr. E. Simpson
Acculturation and Applied Anthropology
(An 338) - 2 Hours - Mr. Warner
Christian Education of Children (CE 342)
2 Hours - Dr. F. Simpson
Elementary School Science (Ed 478) - 2 Hours
Miss Schumacher
These courses are open to regular students
or special students who wish to take only a
course or two. The cost is $16 per semester
hour plus a registration fee of %$4.50 and a
library fee of $5 for those taking less than
8 hours. Registration for evening courses
will be held at 6:30 p.m. just prior to the
first meeting of the class on Thursday,
Jan. 25, and Monday, Jan. 29. For more in-
formation contact the registrar, Fort Wayne
Bible College, BOO West Rudisill Blwvd.,
Fort Wayne, Indiana.

A.A.B.C. Workshop Planned

The Accrediting Association of Bible
Colleges has selected F.W.B.C. as the host
college for a regional workshop February
9-10. Bible institutes and colleges from
Illinois, Indiana, Kentucky, Michigan and
Ohio will meet to consider the problems and
issues that have emerged out of recent
significant research on the Christian Edu-
cation programs in Bible colleges.

The workshops are intended for all Bible
college educators, and especially for
academic deans and chairmen of the C.E.
departments, curriculum committee members
and christian service directors. Dr. Herbert
Byrne, Dean of Education, will be chairman

of the workshop at F.W.B.C.

Philharmonic String Quartet

The Fort Wayne Philharmonic String Quartet
will present a classical concert on Satur-
day, February 17 at 8 p.m. in Founders
Memorial Auditorium. There will be no ad-
mission charge for this Guest Artist Series
performance, but an offering will be re-
ceived to help defray expenses.

First organized in 1945, the String Quar-
tet is now directed by the famed concert-
master of the Philharmoniec, Hugo Gottesmann,
former concertmaster with the Vienna Phil-
harmonic Orchestra and member of the Busch
String Quartet. The principal second
violinist is Ernest Zala of Hungary who has
played with the Philharmonic for many

years. Argentina born Oscar Lysy has been
with the Quartet for two seasons. Last
season he played principal second, but this

year is violist. A newcomer this season is
cellist pouglas Marsh of Michigan, the only
native born American in this international-
ly flavored String Quartet.

The Quartet will play two beautiful,
melodious works; one recently re-discovered
quartet by the Spanish genius Ariaga, a con-
temporary of Beethoven, who died at the age
of 20. The other composition is by the
contemporary American, Samuel Barber.
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